Yeshiva University Office of the President



December 7, 1987

The Secretary to Chief Rabbi Sir Immanuel Jakobovits Office of the Chief Rabbi Adler House, Tavistock Square London WC1 9HN ENGLAND.

Dear Secretary:

Dr. Lamm asks to be remembered to Rabbi and Mrs. Jakobovits. He very much enjoyed meeting with them in Jerusalem, and he and Mrs. Lamm send their best wishes for a happy and joyous Hanukkah.

Rabbi Lamm has one request: While they were together in Israel, Rabbi Jakobovits showed him the copy of an address he gave on the Holocaust. Somehow, he has misplaced that copy, and would be grateful to Sir Immanuel were he to send him another copy of the same address.

Thank you in advance.

Cordially yours,

Ida D. Schwartz Secretary

F17 1/8/88